What Is the CVIM foundation?

Crescenta Valley Instrumental Music Foundation.
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Simply put, it's the parent support group that supplements CV's already-excellent music
education efforts. This 501(c)(3) non-profit, tax-exempt charitable organization provides
‘hands-on’ volunteer support, as well as raising funds for various expenses within the CVHS
Instrumental Music Program not covered by any other sources.

Nearly all of the activities student musicians participate in are only made possible with the logistical

and financial support of parents. Logistical and financial support reduced to its essence is: Time and

Money. If you have time to give, please share some of it with us. If this program is important to you
and your student, kindly make a modest donation. We need both.

And we've made the money part as easy as possible...

* Write a tax-deductible check to CVIM

* Shop online at Amazon Smile, making CVIM your designated organization

* Attend any and all of our CVHS instrumental music concerts

* Buy baked goods at concerts

* Dine out at a CVIM “Dine Out” night

» Eat Korean BBQ at our Fall fundraiser

* Purchase an ad in a concert program

* Buy and sell some See's Candy around the holidays

* Suit up for Pizza Wars, our Spring fundraiser

* Register your Ralph's Club Card with eScrip, Ralph’s Community Program. Choose
“Crescenta Valley Instrumental Music Fund™ as your Community Conftribution Organization.
And please feel free to tell family and friends to do likewise.

In addition to needing help with funding, we also need lots of help with labor for our events...
* Attend CVIM meetings and get involved

* Join an event or service committee

* Volunteer to chaperone events

e Partficipate in fundraisers

* Volunteer to tow the CVIM ftrailer to football games, competitions, festivals, etc

* Donate food, snacks, and beverages

* AND A WHOLE LOT OF OTHER THINGS!

CVIM foundation meetings happen every 2nd Tuesday of each month at
7.00PM in the Music Room. You get valuable information about upcoming
events, as well as detailed updates on all musical activities and classes from
Music Director, Mathew Schick. Meetings are open to all instrumental music
parents with the added bonus of extra points for their student musicians.

What is CVIM? YOU... are CVIM!



